
Good Morning Jim 

  

Volcano Mulching is on the list of pages/items that we intend to add to the web site as it 
continues to develop.  We will have links to information on proper mulching, however as 
mentioned at TFAC the current web site does not offer us the ability to embed videos. 

  

When the “black ring” information is ready to go, it will also be appearing on the web 
site.  We are working with communication department to have consistent messaging 
across the various communications platforms we have.   

  

Stay tuned!  As mentioned, the web site will be a “living document” and will continue to 
evolve with new information and updates. 

  

Cheers, 

Kat 

  

 

Kat Hodgins  

Supervisor, Forestry Operations 

Transportation and Roadside Operations 

City of London 

  

1145 Adelaide St N, London, ON N5Y 2N4 

P: 519.661.CITY(2489) x 5787  

khodgins@london.ca | www.london.ca  

  

  

From: Jim Kogelheide [mailto:  
Sent: Sunday, December 09, 2018 2:51 PM 
To: Roberto Mannella <; Shack, Pat <Pshack@london.ca>; Beaton, Andy <ABeaton@London.ca>; 
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Spence, Jill-Anne <jspence@london.ca>; Hodgins, Kat <khodgins@london.ca> 
Subject: ideas for city trees website 

  

Hey all!!!! 

  

Just remembered that I forgot to ask how the problems with the black tree rings is being 

addressed in the new website? And how is it being promoted through the staff??? 

  

Also - we always hear about how bad it is for trees to be mulched like this.... 

 

I think a mulching video would be great way to talk about this. 

  

Peace 

  

Jim 
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